
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY MAYOR 

FOR PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

  

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 
 

H STREET NE SMALL BUSINESS CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT GRANTS 
  

The Office of the Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development (DMPED) invites the 

submission of applications for the H Street NE Small Business Capital Improvement Grants. 

Funding for this program is authorized under the "H Street NE Retail Priority Area Incentive Act 

of 2010," effective April 8, 2011 (D.C. Law 18-354; D.C. Official Code § 1-325.171 et 

seq.), and as amended by the “H Street NE Retail Priority Area Incentive Amendment Act of 

2012," effective September 20, 2012 (D.C. Law 19-168). 

 

The grant application was released on Tuesday, September 9
th

, 2014. The grant application is 

available on the Great Streets website at greatstreets.dc.gov. To be considered for funding, 

applicants must submit a completed online application to DMPED by Monday, March 30
th

, 

2015 at 4:00 PM. Late applications will not be forwarded to the review team. PLEASE NOTE: 

this notice signifies the end of the rolling application for this grant cycle. 

  

Please direct all inquiries to: 

LaToyia Hampton, Grants Manager 

Office of the Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development 

1100 4
th

 Street SW, Suite E500 

Washington, DC 20024 

Telephone: (202) 724-7648 

Email: LaToyia.Hampton@dc.gov 

http://greatstreets.dc.gov/
tel:(202)%20724-7648
https://mail.dc.gov/owa/redir.aspx?C=B9JLG3lnDUeMN5tvdBJ72kcEM9PEp9BIztBlVwfjjWtcXv-lqyYbwObrnhBwrHsPCEW_hGsno0s.&URL=mailto%3aLaToyia.Hampton%40dc.gov

